
Considering the issue of the memory and space 

consumed by the assignments, the submission of 

the assignments is cancelled. However the parents 

are requested to ensure that their wards do the 

assignments regularly and check as per the 

solutions provided by the teachers. The 

assignments will be checked by the subject 

teachers on reopening of the School. 

 


